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LO/JT/821 
8th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Parent Voice – opportunity for parents/carers to share ideas for how we can improve our school 

We are passionate about parent voice – we believe it is important for parents/carers to have a say and 
get involved in their child’s education. Parent voice activities play a key role in fostering parental 
engagement and strengthening partnerships between school and home. 

There are many opportunities to take part in parent voice activities at Blessed Robert Sutton. For 
example, by contacting your child's form tutor if you want to raise questions, taking part in surveys or 
consultations, attending parents evenings, becoming a parent governor or by sharing your views with us 
via parent surveys. 

Access our latest parental survey here - https://forms.office.com/r/H1SsPm7EXZ  

Parental Forum - Tuesday 16th November, 6.00 pm – 7.00 pm 
 
Following on from the success of our previous virtual Parent Forums, I would like to invite you to join us 
for a face-to-face forum on Tuesday 16th November from 6.00 pm – 7.00 pm. 
 
The Parent Forum is representative of all parents and carers in the school community and is an inclusive 
and accessible way to involve parents and carers in decisions about the school. It is a forum through which 
parents and carers can be consulted, learn more about the school and how they can be involved in it, be 
provided with information, and encouraged to network with other parents and carers. Involvement in the 
Parent Forum is less formal and requires a lesser commitment than being a member of the Governing 
Body, whilst enabling parents and carers to make a real contribution to our School. 
 
If you would like to attend, please would you complete the reply slip below and return to Jan Talbot either 
via email: jtalbot@brs.srscmat.co.uk or by returning it to Mrs Field on Reception. 
 
Many thanks and I very much look forward to seeing you on the night. 
 
Warmest wishes. 
 
 
 
 
Laura O’Leary 
Headteacher 
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PARENTAL FORUM REPLY SLIP: 16.11.21 
 
PARENTAL FORUM AGENDA – 
 

1. Feedback on the return to school 
2. Presentation – Lexia 
3. Discussions   

a. Ideas for improving our school 
b. Improving the usefulness of assessment/reporting and feedback to parents 

4. AOB 
 
 
 
I would like to attend the Parent Forum on 16th November 2021 and would like to reserve ________ no of 
seats. 
 
 
Parent/Carer name/s:    ________________________________________________   
 
Name of child/children at BRS:  ________________________________________________   
 
Please return this reply slip to Jan Talbot either via email: jtalbot@brs.srscmat.co.uk or by returning it to 
Mrs Field on Reception. 
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